
IMPORTANT DATES:
● Wed Jun 12 to Thu Jun 13 - Grade 8 

Overnight Trip
● Fri Jun 14 - early dismissal at 12noon

● Wed Jun 19 - School Council Meeting at 
3:15pm

● Wed Jun 19 - Public Board Meeting at 7pm 
at Canmore Board Office

● Fri Jun 21 - National Indigenous Peoples 
Day

● Tue Jun 25 - Kindergarten Graduation at 1pm
● Wed Jun 26 - Grade 8 Farwell at 6:30pm
● Thu Jun 27 - Year End Assembly at 10:30am
● Fri Jun 28 - Last Day of School (early 

dismissal at 12 noon) 

● Mon Aug 26 - School Resumes 

2024

National Indigenous 
Peoples Day Celebration
Here is the schedule for the celebrations at 
Exshaw School on Friday June 21: 

● 10:00   Students to get ready in their 
regalia

● 10:30   MCs to welcome students, 
honoured guests (board members, 
knowledge keepers, elders, families, 
lafarge, volunteers - readers, rotarians, 
Spirit North, etc)

● 10:45  Opening with a prayer and a 
smudge

● 10:50  Grand entry
● 11:00   Dancers - end with round dance
● 11:45-12:30   Family Lunch Outside 

Report Cards
Teachers are busy with year end assessments and 
preparing for our final report card. Report cards will 
be available in printed format on the last day of 
school (June 28th) for students to take 
home. Otherwise, families can log into 
PowerSchool to see the report card online 
at 12 noon on June 28.

1. Log into www.powerschool.crps.ca 

2. Click on View Report Cards on the 
navigation menu (this link will only appear 
once the report cards have been posted).

3. Then click on the link to to open the report 
card 
and right-click to print or download a copy. 

2024-25 Registrations
If your child is already registered at Exshaw 
School, you do not have to register for next 
school year.

We encourage any families interested in 
attending Exshaw School for the 2024-25 
school year to submit a registration.  

1. If you do not have an account, go to 
https://www.crps.ca/registration and 
click the button to create a new 
account. 

2. Then sign-in to 
https://powerschool.crps.ca/public/ 

3. Click on ScholEngage at the bottom 
of the left-hand menu.

4. Click on Add Student from the 
left-hand menu. 

5. Then click on the student’s name, 
followed by opening the registration 
form for the correct year. 

6. Fill out the information on the form 
and upload any ID documents. 

The principal will review all registrations and 
will contact families by phone to discuss the 
registration. 

Please call the school (403-673-3656) if you 
have any questions.  Please call the board 
office at 403-609-6072 if you require 
assistance between July 1 and Aug 21. 

Last Day Activities
Families are welcome to join us for a pancake 
breakfast on Friday June 30 between 8:30 and 
9:30am! 

There will be quick assembly, followed by outdoor 
sports and fun activities. 

Students will be dismissed for the summer break at 
12 noon. 

We look forward to seeing students back on 
Monday August 28 for the start of the next school 
year! 

Wishing everyone a happy 
& healthy summer break! 



School Council
Thank you to all families who have joined us for School Council meetings. 
Our last meeting will be held on June 19th at 3:15 pm. 

Our meetings are always a hybrid model- in person, with snacks or the 
link to join virtually is always on the Exshaw School Website. Parent 
voices are so important and we want to hear from you. 

If you were unable to attend our meetings, please consider joining us next 
year. Typically we meet on the second last Wednesday of the month, and 
this is always posted on our Calendar on the Exshaw School website. 
Any Exshaw School parent/guardian is welcome to attend, as there is 
typically a Principal Report on what is happening, and an opportunity to 
ask questions or consider exciting events to plan for our students.

Staffing
We bid farewell to Ms. Brunet who is heading to Elizabeth Rummel School 
in Canmore and welcome Allyson Billings to Exshaw School. Ms. Billings 
brings a wealth of knowledge in the areas of Numeracy and Literacy and 
will be teaching Grade 1. 

Michelle Bachmann will be teaching Kindergarten in the Fall, and 
covering for Ms. Powell’s leave. Ms. Bachmann brings enthusiasm and 
has pre-school experience and is excited to join the Exshaw School team.

We also bid bid farewell to Ms. Fuller and welcome Chaim Spallino to 
Exshaw School as the counsellor for 2024-25. 

Thank you Ms. Brunet and Ms. fuller for your time at Exshaw School! And 
we wish Ms. Powell well on her year away from Exshaw School. 

Grade 6 Provincial Achievement Tests (P.A.T.)
The Provincial Government has announced that Gr. 6 students will not be 
asked to write the English Language Arts P.A.T. nor the Mathematics 
P.A.T. due to the newness of the curriculum. Gr. 6 students will be 
required to write the Science and Social Studies P.A.T’s at the end of 
June.

îsnî'yes, 
Jody Keon (principal)

Please follow our Exshaw School Facebook page, Twitter feed and website for updates:

Weather & Field Trips
The weather is ever-changing. Please ensure that your child is dressed 
and prepared for wet, cooler days. We will go outside for recess unless it is 
very miserable. It might be a good idea to put a dry pair of pants and some 
socks into the backpack, those puddles are calling and hard to resist.

Hot Lunch Vendors
A huge thank you to all of these amazing vendors for providing meals for the hot lunch program! 

Kindergarten Graduation
We will be celebrating our Kindergarten students' first year 
at Exshaw School on June 25 at 1pm. Families with 
Kindergarten students, please join us in our culture room 
for a short ceremony and light refreshments.

Grade 8 Farewell
We will be celebrating our Grade 8 students on June 26 
at 6:30 pm. families with Grade 8 students please join us, 
for a ceremony, photo booth, and dinner. Our tipi will be 
up for photos as well. We wish out students success at the high school! 


